
 

 

 

 

 

The May Meeting of the Northwest Coin Club will be conducted on Zoom at 7:00 P.M. CST on 

Thursday, May 13, 2021. The Zoom invitation is expected to go out on Tuesday, May 11, 2021. 

Watch for that invitation. 

The Future of the Northwest Coin Club 

How will the club make the transition from Zoom meetings back to meeting in person? What 

precautions should we take so the membership will feel comfortable to return? These are subjects 

to discuss at our May meeting. 

The show committee held their regular monthly meeting on May 1. One topic discussed was the 

potential for the Northwest Coin Club to take over management of the October coin show 

currently run by the M.O.O.N. club. Does this proposal have the support of our current club 

membership? This will also be discussed at the May meeting. 

Nominations 

Nominations for officers for 2021-2022 will be accepted at the May meeting with the election to 

be held at the June meeting. While all offices are up for election, the Secretary position is 

currently vacant and needs to be filled at this election. 

Membership Drive 

Our April membership drive was successful in bringing paid membership up to 44 current paid 

members. The newsletter is still sent out to 27 former members who are not current with dues. 

You may still send $5 for current dues to our P.O. Box shown above. 

Former members are welcome to attend our Zoom meetings. Only paid members can hold club 

office and vote on issues. 
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George Floyd Medal 

 

The American Medallic Sculptors Association (AMSA) announced their award for the 2021 

American Medal of the Year (AMY). It was presented to Jeanne Stevens Sullman for her medal 

honoring George Floyd. 

The cast bronze medal is 95mm diameter, or about 3.75 inches. The edition is limited to 25 

pieces. Original issue price was $200 plus $12 shipping. 


